REPORT HIGHLIGHTS

2024 Financial Report

Notable Points from the Auditor General's Report

 The Province reported an annual operating surplus of $143.6 million for 2023-24

 Although the Net Debt to GDP ratio is stable, Net Debt increased for the fifth year in
a row to $18.5 billion

e The Auditor General, for the third year in a row, recommends the Department of
Finance and Treasury Board make a change to the Finance Act to improve
accountability and transparency in over-budget spending




